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Apr. 22, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 3:15 pm by Chairman, Steven Rucker.  Members present: Crystal Little, April Roberts, Ericka Pope, Brandie Kinzel, Stacy Hieb, Steven Rucker, Connie Bowman – Secretary

The Policy Review – Budget Committee had presented the 2nd revision of the Student Placement Form to Council members.  After the SBDM Council reviewed the form and discussed the pros and cons, the council decided to table the Student Placement Form.  The council felt like the faculty had not been consulted with the 2nd revision and the form still needs work.  The placement form and policies will be sent back to committee for revisions.  It will be too late to use this for 2016-17 school year, as the forms would need to go out the week of Apr. 25th to get back in time for placement.  The committee discussed we were not ready for a change to the parent input form, however we were going to make a change in how students were assigned.  Mr. Rucker discussed using map scores, tier levels, etc for placement.  We want teachers to have an active role in placing students.  After students are separated according to these scores, he will then delegate the responsibility to classroom teachers to adjust class placement.  
Ms. Little made a motion to adjourn the meeting, April Roberts seconded.
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